
Sully District Council of Citizens Associations 

 

P.O. Box 230042 
Sully Station, VA 20120-0042 

14 April 2020 

To the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors Regarding Adoption of an Emergency 
Uncodified Ordinance to Extend the Validity of Certain Development Approvals to Assure 
Continuity in Fairfax County Government During the Novel Coronavirus Disease 2019 
(COVID-19) Emergency 

The consensus of the board of the Sully District Council of Citizens Associations is that the 
Emergency Uncodified Ordinance to Extend the Validity of Certain Development Approvals 
should not be enacted at this time. 

We ask that the board defer for the foreseeable future the consideration of land use matters, 
whether they be the approval of rezonings, plan amendments, ordinance enactments, etc., until the 
citizens of our county can participate in open and public hearings.   

 
Submitted by: 

Jeffrey M. Parnes 
1st Vice President 
Sully District Council of Citizens Associations 
@SullyDistrict 
1stVicepresident2020@SullyDistrict.org 
703.424.2956 
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• Note that this document is posted at 
http://www.sullydistrict.org/resolutions/20200414_Covid19Emergency.pdf 


